Brookline, NH Economic Development

Newsletter

Volume 6, Issue 3 Fall 2019

Save the Dates:

- October 12th 9am to 3 pm Electronic Collection at Transfer Station
- October 19th & 20st Ghost Train Trail Races
- Mid-October to Mid-November -Budget Meetings (Selectboard & Finance Committee)
- November 2nd- Lion's Club Penny Sale at RMSS - 4:00 pm.
- Sunday, December 1st Christmas Tree Lighting
- Monday, December 31st, 250th Anniversary Ball @ Event Center

Inside this issue:

• Businesses Update 2

3

5

6

- Parade Route, Road closures
- 250th Anniversary, Upcoming Events
- Brookline Chapel
- Public Access Cha-
- Annual Penny Sale
- Businesses Supporting the 250th Anniversary
- Brookline Business District Signs
- Welcome!
- Promote your Business
- 250th Anniversary License Plate



Page 2 Brookline, NH

Businesses Updates

Averill House Vineyard Celebrates the 250th Brookline Anniversary

We welcome aboard two new Employees in the Tasting Room

Joanne Novelli and Brookline native **Vanessa Hale**. Vanessa (The singing Tour Guide) has been practicing her Brookline history on the winery tours, make sure to book one.

We are looking for one more Tasting Room Associate who can work weekends through the Holidays (Saturday and Sunday through December 29th).

Apply https://www.facebook.com/pg/Averillhousevineyard/jobs

Averill House Vineyard has less than a 100 bottles (of 250) left of the Special 250th Anni-

versary wine in which \$1000 was donated to the Parade! Really Exciting new is the Addition of Wine-Cream a wine Ice-cream

created with our wine by Subzero in four flavors, True Belle a Peach Chardonnay, True Blue our **250th Anniversary Blueberry Burgundy**, Sweet Moonlight a Raspberry Maple Merlot and Sweet Night a Cherry Maple wine.

We celebrated our second year anniversary in July and for fall are launching A Mystery Dinner, Comedy show and excited to have Lynn back doing Zentangle!







Do Or Dye Salon

Another year down! And we wouldn't be here if it weren't for our clients so we want to say a big thank you and hold an annual customer appreciation day that will also help kick off the holidays. We are going to have local vendors and raffles, along with yummy treats! Discounted gift certificates will be sold that day as well.

We would also like to welcome *Mikayla* to our team. She will be joining us in December. Mikayla is from Milford and will be graduating from Empire Beauty School. She has some amazing talents that we cannot wait to share with you all.

So come by and meet her, buy some Christmas gifts and just have a great time! For the date of the event please watch our <u>Facebook page</u> and thank you again for your support.

We love our clients and this community.

Jenn and Missy

doordyesalon8487@gmail.com

 ${\color{red} 603\text{-}672\text{-}2227}$



Pure Foods and Juice

Welcome to Ender (Andy) Ozgur and his family!

Andy recently re-opened the convenience store located at 12 main Street. Andy is selling convenient items like milk, eggs, bread, butter, some groceries just like before but everything is organic. New in the store: fresh produce!

The store carries prepared food, Salad, breakfast, coffee, juice and smoothies to go. They are not planning to have seating in the beginning but if costumers request to have sit down café, they will apply for permit for seating.

The store is open every day, 6:00 am to 8:00 pm.

We wish you all the best and many customers to enjoy the freshness of the food sold at the store!

Phone: 603-721-5511

Andy with family and one of his first costumers



Volume 6, Issue 3 Page 3

Important Information About the Route of the 250th Brookline Anniversary PARADE!!!

Message from the 250th Anniversary Committee:

On September 21st, 2019, beginning at 12:30pm, road closures will begin to happen.

If you live along the parade route or side roads off from the parade route and you are hosting cookouts or having guests the day of the parade, please inform your guests to arrive at their destination by noon. If any resident along the parade route or side streets off from the parade route need to get out **before 5pm**, please move your vehicle or be aware that you will not be able to leave until the roads are open again.

The following is a list of the road closures



Milford St @ Rte. 13
Meetinghouse Hill Rd @ Rte. 13
Bond St @ Rte. 13
South Main St @ Oak Hill Rd.
Pepperell Rd @ Bohanon Bridge Rd.
Main St @ Elm St.
Main St. @ Steam Mill Hill Rd.
Old Milford Rd @ Rocky Pond Rd.
and, all Roads in between leading to the center of Town.



If you would like to be in the 250th Anniversary Parade, please logon the Brookline website to fill out the application. Click on Boards & Committees, select 250th anniversary Committee and click on Parade Application.

For more information, please contact **Jay** @ 603-502-5894 for all <u>Regional</u> Entries, and for all Brookline/Neighboring Entries Contact **Carol** @ 603-318-8182.

250th Anniversary - Calendar of Events

Date 9/20	Time 5 pm	Event Spaghetti Dinner	Place	Organization
0/20	o pin	& Street Dance	Bond Street	PTO
9/20	7pm	Auction	Bond Street	250th Committee
9/21	2-4pm	250th PARADE	Milford St / Main St	250th Committee
9/21	10-1pm	Library Open House	Library	Library
9/21	8pm	FIREWORKS	Lake Potanipo	250th Committee
9/21	TBD	Re-enactment	RMMS/Tevya	SAU 41
9/27	6:30-9	Open Mic/Coffee	Community Church	Community Church
10/5	10-2pm	Open House	Historical Society	Historical Society
10/18	5-7:30pm	Spaghetti Dinner	Community Church	Community Church
10/25	6:30-9pm	Open Mic/Coffee House	eCommunity Church	Community Church
11/2	4:00 pm	Penney Sale	RMMS	Lions Club
11/2	10-2pm	Open House	Historical Society	Historical Society
12/ 31	7 pm	New Year Eve	Event Center	250th Committee



Page 4 Brookline, NH

Brookline Chapel

Concerts, Recitals, Weddings, Art Expos and other events can be held inside this beautiful piece of architecture!

Did you know the Brookline Chapel has hosted over 80 weddings since it was purchased by the Town in 2008?

The Chapel is available for rent all year long and can seat up to 160 guests.

Brusch Hall, located behind the Chapel, has been completely renovated and is fully equipped with bathrooms, complete kitchen, sofas, chairs and tables. An ample parking area is conveniently available.

Would you like to visit the Brookline Chapel? Do not hesitate to contact anyone at the Town Hall!



To Rent the Chapel:
Please contact Sharon Sturtevant
603-673-8855 ext. 214
ssturtevant@brookline.nh.us

Your Business on Brookline's Public Access Channel

When advertising or promoting your business, what tools are you using?

- ♦ Direct Mail
- ♦ Emails
- ♦ Facebook
- ♦ Ads in local newspapers
- ♦ LinkedIn

What about using Brookline's own Public Access TV Channel!



We have a great team of photographers and videographers working with us and we would love to offer you the opportunity to meet, take a short film inside your business and educate Brookline about what you do and the services or products you offer!

Your question: What's the cost?

Our answer: Free of charge! That's right, no cost to you!

The segment can then run on Brookline Channel 192 for a period of time. To learn more about making a film to advertise your business / company, contact Tad Putney tputney@brookline.nh.us.

Annual Penny Sale - Sat. November 02 @ RMMS

The Brookline Lions Club will be holding our annual Penny Sale on Saturday, November 2, 2019 at the Richard Maghakian Memorial School in Brookline. This is a primary fundraiser for Brookline Lions Club to enable the club to support local organizations and assist individuals in need within our communities.

We understand how tough business is today; we can assure you all the monies raised will go to the less fortunate as well as local institutions such as SHARE, Brookline Food Pantry, and our schools. We also offer fuel assistance to those in need as well as responding to emergency requests brought on by home fires and other unanticipated upheavals in family lives. We need your help! As a business in our community, we are asking you to consider donating a "Gift" or a "Gift Certificate," of your "Product" or "Service," to be used as a raffle item. On the evening of the Penny Sale your business will be recognized with your company name on a sign posted in front of your raffle item.

If you are making a monetary donation or donating a gift certificate, these items may be mailed to the address listed below. If you prefer to donate a gift, please contact us by Friday, October 25th for the Brookline Lions Club to come and pick up the gift.

Volume 6, Issue 3 Page 5

Local Businesses - Supporting The 250th Anniversary

Platinum Sponsor

Absolute Mechanical Systems

Gold Sponsors

DECCO Superior Steel

Silver Sponsors

Bingham Lumber Powell Stone & Gravel Razzaboni Home Builders Skillings and Sons

Bronze Sponsors

Bennett Chandler Home Design Burbee Firewood Chrysanthi's Restaurant DeVincentis Electric Dunkin Donuts Laura Flanagan Chandler Route 13 Stateline Convenience Store

More Generous Sponsors

Alamo Texas Barbecue & Tequila Bar American Legion Arrow Septic Averill House Vineyard and Winery Ben Senter Trucking Brennan and McKay Brookline Fire Assoc. Camp Tevya Ciardelli Fuel Company The Cozy Tea Cart Farwell Construction Farwell Real Estate Field and Stream RV Park Fine Lines Fulchino Vinevard MD's Trash Removal Scribbles Early Learning Center Townsend House Restaurant Whitcomb Plumbing and Heating Winer & Bennett Law Offices



The 250th Committee is extremely grateful to our sponsors.

Please support these generous local companies.

Brookline Business District Signs

Thank you to all local businesses and organizations, and anonymous donators who contributed to offset the cost of the "Welcome Signs" recently placed on Route 13 to delineate the **Business District**. Among them:

Absolute Mechanical Systems
Bingham Lumber
C. L. Farwell Construction
Powell Stone & Gravel







And other anonymous donators

Welcome to Brookline!

We would like to welcome new residents and their families to Brookline!

The Economic Development Committee has developed tools to better communicate with businesses and residents.

Welcome Packets have been put together to provide as much information as possible for new residents. The Packets

are available to be picked up at the



Town Hall. You will find valuable information about town services, town departments, schools, clubs, organiza-

tions, and local shopping. Packets also include information and coupons from local businesses.

Stop by anytime, Monday - Friday, 8am-2pm.

Do not hesitate to contact Town Hall Staff with any questions you may have. We are here to assist you in any way we can. www.brookline.nh.us/contacts-directory.

Newsletter



Brookline Economic Development

Town Offices

1 Main Street - P.O. Box 360

Phone: 603-673-8855 ext. 213 or 215

Fax: 603-673-8136

E-mail: tputney@brookline.nh.us valerie@brookline.nh.us

Postal Patron Brookline, NH 03033

Visit the Brookline Website www.brookline.nh.us

Creating a Foundation for **Business Success**

The EDC meets at least monthly as it works to complete research, develop materials, and organize events that will support both existing and future businesses in Brookline.

We invite Brookline business owners and residents to learn more about the EDC. Contact Tad Putney tputney@brookline.nh.us or Valerie Rearick valerie@brookline.nh.us for more information.

> Brookline's IMPROVED Website

The website was recently upgraded to make it more user friendly for smart phone owners. The website offers easy navigation for businesses, residents and visitors to access pages dedicated to news and events, as well as information on all town boards, committees, departments and schools.

Features include quick links to Town Resources such as past meetings via a link to Town Hall Streams and receiving news via email by subscribing to **E-Alerts**.

We want to make sure that all Brookline businesses are listed in the **BROOKLINE BUSINESS DIRECTORY** and we make every effort to keep it up-to-date.

Businesses and residents can directly contact the website administrator to submit news & announcements or submit a question or suggestion. Follow the links under "Citizen Action Center" on the left of the home page.

Show your support for the Brookline 250th by displaying a commemorative license plate on the front of your vehicle.

Plates may be purchased for \$20 at: **Absolute Mechanical Bingham Lumber** Town Clerk's Office



PRSRT STD **ECRWSS**

US Postage PAID

EDDM RETAIL

Rules regarding plate use:

May be attached to the front of a motor vehicle in place of the regular number plate.

The rear number plate must remain in place.

The motor vehicle must be legally registered and inspected for the current year.

May be displayed through December 31, 2019.